
 
 
 
 
 

 
GFPS will offer a $250 early notification incentive 
for any teachers who inform the District of 
their retirement by no later than January 6th, 
2025. 
This notification must be made in writing or email to 
the HR Director and is for retirements for the end of 
the 2024-2025 school year only. 
The $250 will be paid out as a part of the teacher’s 
termination pay and is considered taxable income. 


